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The Welsh Academy

HOW DO | BECOME A WELSH WILDCAT?

Learn More, View Application Forms, and Register for Events at

a

Learn More, View
Application Forms, and
Register for Events at
ignatius.edu/welshapply

SCAN HERE

Register for Admissions eNewsletter

ONGOING REGISTRATION

Stay up-to-date on Welsh Academy news, admissions events, and application
deadlines by registering for our Admissions eNewsletter. We encourage you
to invite your friends!

Schedule a School Tour

Visiting Kesicki Hall is the best way to see for yourself why it’s a great time
to be a Welsh Wildcat. Join us for an in-person tour led by Admissions
Coordinator, Toni Torres-Regula.

Attend Open House

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 25

Prospective families are invited to join us and learn more about The Welsh
Academy during our Open House. Please note that registration is required.

Submit Application Materials
OCTOBER 1 - MARCH 31
The following materials are required for Admissions consideration:

O 1. Application for Admission

O 2. Transcript authorization form

O 3. Three (3) Confidential Teacher Observation Forms (Math & English teachers,
plus third of your choice)

4. Both 4th and 5th grade report cards

5. Results of state assessments for past two years (NWEA, ODE)

6. Copy of birth certificate

7. Current immunization record

8. Cleveland Scholarship or EdChoice Application and Documents

Complete FACTS

PRIOR TO FAMILY CONVERSATION

The Welsh Academy requires families/households to complete the FACTS
Grant and Aid applications before the student is granted an interview. We are
seeking families from the City of Cleveland or inner-ring suburbs who qualify
for free/reduced lunch or earn under 250% of the Federal Poverty Level.
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Family Conversation
APRIL 2024

After the first round of application review, select students are invited for a
family conversation in late April. Families are required to accept the invitation
and attend the interview on April 13, 2024.

Decision Letters Mailed
MAY 2024

The Welsh Academy admissions decisions letters will be mailed mid-may.
However, please note that families currently attending Catholic schools will
follow a different admission decision timeline.





